ATTACHMENT B

Dave La Berge

From: I (Rcvp)

Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 2:42 PM

To: Dave LaBerge

Subject: Re: 484 Nova St - nuisance property
Dave,

Did a PRIME run today back from holidays.

There have been a further 9 calls associated to this address, 8; 2 are suspicious persons/vehicles, 6 are suspected drug
trafficking and one mischief.

The neighbourhood is very vigilant and are reporting everything associated to this house. Of the 8 calls, | would say one
was a valid concern with details such as people, bikes and vehicles coming and going between 9 pm and 6 am. The
others are reported plates etc but no further details.

>>> Dave LaBerge <Dave LaBerge@nanaimo.ca> 2020-06-25 8:59 AM >>>

Morning ||

You sent a letter over a few weeks ago (dated May 21) for this property. | haven’t had an opportunity to draft a staff
report to council on this yet, but will get to it very shortly. Would you kindly give me an update of any new nuisance
calls since that time. Leah, would you also give me a summary of city calls.

Thanks,
Dave
David LaBerge

Manager of Community Safety
City of Nanaimo
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